
                                                                                                       
                                                                                             27 August 2018 
  
Dear Vicky, 
 
On 2 August I unfortunately suffered a stroke.  Thankfully this was very 
minor.  On 3 August I attended A&E at UHW and was kept in hospital in 
the stroke ward A6.  I would like to say how efficient and professional 
the service was, both in A&E and on the ward.  Quite simply I could not 
fault it. 
 
I would be grateful if these sentiments could be passed to the Chief 
Executive.  
 
Many thanks.  
 
 
 
Alan Long 


